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February 2, 2012 
 
 
Dear Applicants: 
 
Thank you for your interest in Floyd County Public Schools.  Floyd County is located in Southwest 
Virginia and is dedicated to providing quality educational services to over 2,000 students.  We take 
great pride in the professional quality of our school division and that is reflected in each of our five 
schools. 
 
The makeup of our division consists on a single 8-12 high school, two PreK-7 elementary schools, and 
two K-7 elementary schools.  Our schools are well maintained and attractive.  A sense of cooperation 
and purpose exists in what is truly a supportive, child-centered environment. 
 
We believe our students and teachers are our most valuable assets.  Regardless of your area of 
certification, Floyd County can offer you a rewarding opportunity to excel in the teaching profession.  
We invite you to visit us and provide us the opportunity to show you firsthand what makes Floyd 
County Schools a very special place for teaching and learning. 
 
Applications for employment are done online.  In an attempt to conserve resources, we no longer accept 
paper applications.  To apply, please go to our web site at: 
    

http://www.floyd.k12.va.us/ 
Then go to Employment – Application Process – Click HERE to apply online 
 

You will need to create a password and login to apply.  The directions are user friendly, however, in the 
event you have questions, please call our office and we will be glad to help.  Make sure all required 
fields are completed or you will not be allowed by the program to apply.  Also, from this site you will be 
able to view the jobs that are currently posted.  Once your application is complete you will need to 
activate it for the job in which you are interested.  Please check our website from time to time because 
new jobs are constantly being posted.  Letters of interest, resumes, and references should also be 
attached to the application. 
 
Principals of schools will review applications and attached documents and schedule interviews with 
candidates.  We look forward to receiving your application. 

 


